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National Business Aviation Association Podcast
December 4, 2015 Grand Rapids

Cliff Maine of the Grand Rapids office provided comments during a
podcast broadcast by the National Business Aviation Association. Cliff
discussed the necessity of an aircraft use plan.
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https://www.nbaa.org/news/flight-plan/nbaa-flight-plan-20151207.mp3

